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SHAREHOLDER UPDATE 
23 JUNE 2023 

First coal train departs Maxwell Underground 
Mine. 
Malabar is pleased to announce the significant milestone that our 
first coal train departed the Maxwell Underground Mine on 21 June 
2023 and discharged at the Port of Newcastle that day.  

We acknowledge and thank our employees, and a long list of 
contractors, suppliers, customers, shareholders, financiers, and 
government departments  for assisting us along the pathway from 
project approval, financing, construction and now operations.  

In particular we thank our local community for their long-term 
support.  

We look forward to the ramp up of production over the next 2 years 
as we fully develop the underground operations at the Maxwell Mine. 

 

                                       

                                         

Train arriving at Port of Newcastle 

Some of our team that loaded the first train 
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